
BOARD OF FINANCE

PUBLIC HEARING - MAYOR'S PROPOSED BUDGET 2019-2020 and
BOARD OF EDUCATION PROPOSED BUDGET 2019-2020

FEBRUARY 11, 2019

The Board of Finance held a Public Hearing on Monday, February 11 , 2019 regarding the Mayor's
Proposed Budget Fiscal Year 2019-2020 and Board of Education Proposed Budget Fiscal Year 2019-
2020 The meeting was held in the aldermanic chambers of City Hall. Chairman Lema called the
meeting to order at 6:06 p.m.

Board Members Present Also Present

Brian Lema, Chairman
Joseph Fitzpatrick
Joseph Castignoli
Lauren Secondi

Scott Moulton

Mayor Benjamin G. Blake
Peter Erodici, Finance Director

Chairman Lema welcomed everyone to the Public Hearing for the Mayor's Proposed Budget for fiscal
year 2019-2020 and the Board of Education's proposed budget for fiscal year 2019-2020. He
explained the format for the meeting and that the public hearing would begin with the Board of
Education Budget.

Speakers regarding the Board of Education Proposed Budget for FY 2019-2020:

Susan Glennon, 99 Carlson Avenue, Board of Education Chairman thanked the Board for changing
the time of the public hearing to not conflict with the Board of Education's regular business meeting
also schedule for tonight.

Emmeline Harrigan, 107 0ronoque Road, stated she supports the Board of Education budget as
proposed. She feels it is sensible with minor increase for new initiatives.

Speakers regarding the City of Milford Proposed Budget for FY 2019-2020:

None

Being no further speakers, Mr. Castignoli and Ms. Secondi made a motion and second to close the
public hearing. Motion carried unanimously.
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Mr. Castignoli and Ms. Secondi made a motion and second recess until February 1 3fh. Motion carried
unanimously.

The Board recessed at 6:16 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
r
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Toni Jo Weeks

Recording Secretary
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